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Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children Committee Meeting 
and Reception
September 4, 2014

Katten is pleased to host the Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children committee meeting on 
Thursday, September 4. The private reception will include a presentation by Dr. Kathryn Conroy, 
executive director of Hedge Funds Care, followed by cocktails and hors d'oeuvres.

For more information on Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children, click here.
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